
Out of an abundance of caution with the ongoing Coronavirus concerns, and in compliance with the 
March 10, 2020 recommendation from Contra Costa Health Services, CCCERA has cancelled the 
following events: 

Pre-Retirement Workshop
o March 19, 2020

Retirement Overview Workshop
o March 26, 2020
o April 7, 2020

In addition, we are providing members the option of mailing forms to CCCERA or completing one-on-one 
retirement counseling sessions over the phone. At this time, we are also able to accommodate members 
that prefer an in-person meeting but appointments may be delayed. Please visit our website for more 
information at cccera.org. 

Thank you, 

Shannon Goss 
Communications Coordinator 

Contra Costa County Employees' Retirement Association 
1200 Concord Ave, Suite 300 
Concord, CA 94520 
P: (925) 521-3960 
F: (925) 521-3969 
sgoss@cccera.org 


